[NDIAN HOLLOW SUPPLY KITS
J02%- 2025 SCHOOL YEAR

Dear Parents,

Back to school shopping just got easier! This year, Indian Hollow has once again
partnered with a supply kit vendor 1st Day School Supplies. We're excited to
provide a convenient, easy, and affordable way to order your child’s school
supplies for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year. Supply kits include the
supplies, quantities and brands our teachers have approved for class. Avoid the
hassle of back to school shopping and pre-purchase your school supplies.

Supply Kits will be available to purchase online.
Visit https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com
Enter the Indian Hollow Account Zip Code (11725)

All orders must be placed by July 1st.

Supply Kits will be delivered directly to your child’'s classroom at Indian Hollow in
time for visitation day on August 29th. Labels will be included with your supply
kits.

Contact us at indianhollowpta@gmail.com with any questions.

Thank youl!

Jenn Pallilo & Jen Rind
PTA Co-Vice-Presidents



https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/

